
JIMMY CARTER

August 24, 2017

To Virginia Williams

Rosalynn and I were saddened to learn of Mary 
Frances’ passing. Please know you are in our hearts and 
prayers during this difficult time. We hope that your warm 
memories and the love and support of your family, friends, 
and the many people whose lives your sister has touched will 
be of comfort to you in the days ahead.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Virginia Williams
465 Grogan Street, SE
Marietta, Georgia 30060-2230


